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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This week it has been wonderful to see a full curriculum in operation. We have had 

music sessions with brass, Cognition Learning with computing, gymnastics and dance. 

The best thing is seeing pupils have a chance to shine.  

 

Coming up 

Year 6 are looking forward to a trip to Flambards on Wednesday 29th September. We 

are still waiting for a few parents to consent via ParentPay. Please can you check you 

have completed all the necessary information on ParentPay.  

 

Week beginning 11th October Week we have the Science Explorer Dome in school! 

Further details to follow. 

 

Attention Year 6 Parents 

Even though your child has only just started Year 6 – it is now time to apply for their 

place at Comprehensive School.  

To apply please visit https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 

More information is attached to this newsletter as a separate PDF. 

 

ParentPay for new pupils and Year 3 pupils 

ParentPay is our main form of communication with parents. All club, trip, event 

information is shared with parents via ParentPay therefore it is important all families are 

signed up to avoid important information being missed. All Year 3 pupils took a letter 

home on their first day so please check bags and if you need another simply just let 

the office know. 

 

Meals 

Next week we will be enjoying menu week 3. I must say that the difference at 

mealtimes is quite remarkable. We have invested in plates and bowls and the meals 

are presented in a Café like manner. The children are really appreciating the efforts 

made by the catering team and mealtimes are now a joy to be a part of. 

 

Aspens, who provide our catering, have also provided some fun activities attached 

to this newsletter in a separate PDF. 

 

After School Sports Clubs 

All clubs are free of charge, run from 3:15 – 4pm and are booked via ParentPay. The 

spaces are booked on a first come first serve basis. 

 

 

http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
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Monday –Year 6 Netball club 

Tuesday –Year 5 Tag rugby club – still spaces available 

Thursday - Year 4 Football club 

 

School Day 

Please may we remind you that the gates open from 8.40am with children going 

straight into classrooms. School starts at 8.50am. Please ensure your child is in school 

at time. 

• Pupils in Wanson, Northcott, and Sandymouth enter and exit via the gate 

nearest the large car park and large playground.  

• Pupils in Millook, Crooklets, Duckpool, Summerleaze, Crackington and 

Widemouth, will enter via the side gate nearest to the infants. 

 

Parking  

Please respectfully only use the disabled bays for a quick drop and go. Parking in 

these means those who have a disability cannot use the space. Please also respect 

the zebra crossing markings. Thank you all for not parking on the double yellow lines; 

this has really improved the flow of traffic and is better/safer for everyone including 

other road users.  

 

Trips & visitors 

We have lots planned for our pupils this year, including trips out and visitors in. Please 

see below what we have planned for this term. These are all subject to change. 

Further details for Spring and Summer to follow soon. 

 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 

Year 3 Birds of prey - visitor Beach geologies walk 

Year 4 Viking visitor Museum exhibits 

Year 5 Beach walk ‘Night in School’ 

Year 6 Flambards Polar expedition visitors 

 

In general: 

• We have a new website.  www.budejuniors.org.uk. please clear your 

cache/browser history to avoid their computer/phone directing them to the 

old URL www.budeprimary.org (now disabled).  

 

• To contact the school office by email please use 

juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org 

 

http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
mailto:juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org
http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.budeprimary.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7CSteph.Smeeth%40budeprimary.org%7C615a67998dbd4a6a1a8b08d93c8f0e36%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637607407401650019%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=fbw95SwxbtIBohncArjVkHdJFyL%2BSGUMI3VlofG32bY%3D&reserved=0
mailto:juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org
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• The office is open from 8:30 – 3:30pm. If you phone outside of these hours – 

please leave a message and a member of staff will respond the next working 

day.  

 

• Inset days 2021/2022:   Friday 22nd October, Friday 18th February, Monday 25th 

July & Tuesday 26th July. Tuesday 26th is the replacement bank holiday for the 

Queen’s jubilee as this takes place when schools are already off.  

 

• Attendance is a whole-school priority. Please ensure that your child arrives at 

school in good time and ready to learn. 

 

• The Arbor App allows you to receive the latest messages from your child's 

school, book parent/guardian consultation slots, track your child's attendance 

and update the information that we hold about both you and your child. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. See you all on Monday. 

 

 

Sarah Robinson 

Head of School 

 

 

http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
mailto:juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org

